
SBA PUBLISHES PPP LOAN FORGIVENESS
APPLICATION

On Friday, the SBA published its Paycheck Protection Program Loan Forgiveness Application,
which includes instructions for completing the application.  The application can be found
here.  Of note, the application contains further information with respect to the timing of
paying and incurring payroll costs as that relates to calculating the amount eligible for
forgiveness.  Additionally, the application provides certain borrowers (those with biweekly or
more frequent payroll periods) flexibility in terms of when the eight-week “covered period”
begins.

O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing remains open and ready to help you. For
questions or further information relating to the Paycheck Protection Program, please speak to
your regular OCHDL contact, or the authors of this article, attorneys Jason Scoby and Pete
Faust.
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